


Planning Commission Worksession
October 24, 2022
5:00 p.m.

The planning commission members met on the above date and time in the commission chambers of Herington City Hall. In attendance were Vance Donahue, Marcus Hawkes, and Janet Wade. Absent were Karen Soliz, Richard Idleman, Joshua Lawrenz, DJ Neuberger, Cynthia Naylor and Gwen Owens-Wilson. Also in attendance was City Manager Branden Dross.

The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance. 

Chair Marcus Hawkes called the meeting to order. 

City Manager Dross discussed revisions to the first draft of the comprehensive plan and presented the second draft. Members of the planning commission gave their thoughts on several deliverables of the plan. Discussion about having two more work sessions was had.

Chair Hawkes adjourned the meeting.


_________________________________
Branden Dross, City Manager



